
Dear Sirs 
  
I wish to confirm that I support the PWA response to the latest stage of this saga and am very 
against the proposed development of the site into a waste facility. There are already enough waste 
facilities in North London and  object to this attempt to transport rubbish from other areas to be 
processed at an enormous facility. Regardless of my own views the transportation would take place 
along one of the narrowest most congested parts of the North Circular Road and I cannot 
understand how this part of the road is expected to cope with all the additional vehicles the facility 
would attract. I am also very worried about the pollution aspects both from the vehicles and the 
facility itself. There is much evidence from other parts of the country where these processors have 
been built, purely for profit, about problems with air pollution etc. The site is in a very built up 
residential area with schools etc. How can this be good for public health? 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Laraine Feldman 
 


